
WANTED 
MEMBERS TO RUN FOR THE 2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

In the spirit of a Community Team, you are being asked to step up and run for a seat on the 

Board of Directors. Do you have an interest in being a part of the team that makes decisions 

affecting the manner all families live within our community? This is a commitment not to be 

taken lightly; however; enhancing the chosen life-style of our members and taking the 

Community forward will be rewarding.  

Board of Directors meetings are scheduled on the second and fourth Wednesday of each 

month except for November and December where they would only meet the second Wednesday 

of the month. The BOD meetings average around two hours. Each of these meetings may be 

followed by an executive session, averaging 1-2 hours, to discuss personnel, legal or real 

estate. The Annual Meeting of membership is held the third Saturday in May averages 3-4 

hours. Additionally, based on your expertise or desire, you may want to augment one of our 

many Committees. Terms of Board of Directors are three years. This year, there are two three-

year terms and one one-year term. 

If you never attended a Board meeting, now would be a great time to do so. Have you been a 

part of any the many reams of volunteers for activities that good here at “The Shores”? If so, 

you then have some idea of how the Community functions. Your Association members will 

expect you to be fair and listen to all sides of whatever decision-making issue is being 

addressed. You will be expected to make decisions that will be the best for the entire 

Community. If you are not sure just what a Board member does, please contact one of our 

current Board members. They will be glad to share with you just what it is that they do for the 

Community. Contact information is located in the Holiday Times. 

CONTACT THE HOLISHOR OFFICE TO OBTAIN INFORMATION 

OR FILE AN APPLICATION TO TREVOR MARTIN 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE APRIL 7TH  


